
Dear Trade partner,  

 

 

PIA had advised that a waiver is in place for passengers departing on PIA flights for Pakistan on 

21st March to enter Pakistan.  

 

There will be no waiver COVID 19 certificate needed.  

 

Please contact the team via normal channels if you have any passengers for immediate travel.  

 

 


